
Gator Bites
Happy 40th Anniversary, Greentree!

4/12/22

@humbleisd_gte

Greentree Elementary

Denise Rodriguez - Principal
Stephanie Lake-Garcia - Assistant Principal
Jessica Cannon - Counselor
Cynthia Alford - Registrar/Attendance Clerk
Katy Wilson - Nurse
Leigh Ann Elkins - Child Nutrition Manager

3502 Brook Shadow Drive, King… gte_connect@humbleisd.net

281-641-1900 humbleisd.net/gte

IMPORTANT DATES:
Apr. 12 - Book Fair Family Night 3:00p-6:30p; PTA General Meeting @ 6:15p; 2nd Grade Program
6:30p (doors open at 6:00p)



Apr. 13 - Bunny Fun Run During Specials- CANCELLED


Apr. 14 - 4th Grade Field Trip to the Interactive Aquarium;
Spring Parties for K-2nd at 2:00p-2:45p


Apr. 15 - Good Friday Holiday


Apr. 18 - Last Day of Book Fair; PTA Board Mtg at 6:00p


Apr. 21 - Volunteer Luncheon 11a-1p in GTE Cafeteria


Apr. 22 - Relatives Raising Relatives; Pay to Play for Scholarships Bring a $1 (or more) and wear a
HAT!


Apr. 26 - Kindergarten Round-up 5:30p-6:30p (Parents Only, please)



From Ms. Rodriguez
Thank you to EVERYONE who came and enjoyed our PTA Spring
Festival!! It was so good to be OUT and TOGETHER again! HUGE
THANKS to our wonderful PTA, specifically, Mr. Michael Johnson, who
organized the event. The weather was perfect and it was exactly what
we needed to start our weekend!!


:)Ms. Rodriguez

It's Book Fair time! We appreciate you supporting the library fundraiser. We encourage you to use
Scholastic's e-Wallet feature. Using the e-Wallet keeps money from getting lost and it is easy to set up!


If you had money left from the fall, log back into your account using the email you created the
account. You will set up a new e-Wallet and will be given the option to move that money to this book
fair. Visit the Greentree Website to get the link to Scholastic or check the schedule to see when your
child shops. Book Fair Information


Thanks again! Family Night is Tuesday, April 12th from 3-6:30


Cara Rydell, MLS


Spring Parties for Kindergarten-2nd Grade Thursday, 4/14
Parties will be 2:00p- 2:50p.


Please RSVP to wendi.henson@humbleisd.net

When you RSVP, please include the following:



Student name / Teacher name
First and last name of each adult

Event attending



If you or your guest has previously been scanned into our Raptor system, a visitor badge will be pre-
printed. Otherwise, you must check in at the Front Office to scan your license.

ALL guests must have a Visitor Badge!





Greentree PTA Facebook Page
Be sure to like and follow the Greentree PTA Facebook page for
information regarding upcoming events at our school.

Also, please DO NOT park in the bus lane and DO NOT remove the cones in the NO PARKING areas.
Thank you for your cooperation!

Field Trip Chaperone Information
If you would like to be a chaperone for one of our grade level field trips, a volunteer application through
Humble ISD must be completed for each individual and a background check must be done. Each grade
level will provide information regarding their specific field trip. Please visit
https://www.humbleisd.net/Page/107928 for information and the link to the application.

SAVE THE DATE! Kindergarten
Roundup for 2022-2023 School Year

When

Tuesday, April 26th, 5:30-6:30pm

Where

3502 Brook Shadow Drive Houston, TX

More information
Kindergarten Roundup will take place for next year's Kindergarten students. This Roundup will be for
Parents ONLY. We ask that no children attend this event. More details will follow in April.



Pre-registrations for 2022-2023 Kindergarten students only will begin on April 26th. More updates to
follow.


Get Directions




GTE Counselor Newsletter
Please click on the link below to access the GTE Counselor
Newsletter from Mrs. Cannon.


https://www.smore.com/0cn3p


Child Absent? Here's what to do:
Email: Cynthia.alford@humbleisd.net
Or call Attendance line: 281-641-1919
Or click on this link to report online: Report an Absence
Fax: 281-641-1917
Phone: 281-641-1903


Cindy Alford

Registrar




